
Time to enroll in SNC-LTCC 4-
year biz program
The  registration  process  for  Sierra  Nevada  College’s
bachelor’s  degree  program  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community
College remains open. There will be an open house Oct. 3 where
prospective students can learn about the program.

The first class enrollment is projected at 25 students.

The open house is from 5:30-7pm in the Aspen Room at LTCC.

The partnership between SNC and LTCC will bring an affordable
four-year business degree option to LTCC’s campus.

Transfer students accepted into the SNC Tahoe Global Business
Management  program  will  pay  $382  per  credit,  with  the
possibility of completing upper-division requirements in as
little  as  two  years  for  less  than  $17,000.  For  more
information,  go  to  SierraNevada.edu/LTCC.
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